
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

07th February, 2018. 
 
 

To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal  
District of Adare-Rathkeale 

 
 

Re: Traffic Calming at Kilcornan 
 

 
A Chomhairleoir, a chara, 
 
Operations and Maintenance Central Services have submitted a scheme to TII for 
approval to proceed to final design/tender document and construction stages. As soon 
as TII grant approval to move on to these stages, Central Services will progress the 
scheme to Part 8 and on to the tender and construction stages, subject to adequate 
funding being made available. It is expected that TII will make a decision on the 
proposed scheme in the next few weeks. It should be noted that while Limerick City and 
County Council are awaiting formal approval to proceed to the next stages, TII have 
allocated a budget to cover design costs for 2018. 
 

Is mise le meas, 
 
 
 
Trevor McKechnie 
Senior Executive Engineer 
Operations & Maintenance Services 
Service Operations 
Limerick City & County Council 
 


